
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 17/23

SOUTHSEA COASTAL WORKS – ROCK ARMOUR DELIVERY OPERATIONS 2023

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the King’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that as part of the Southsea Coastal
Scheme works, during 2023, deliveries of rock armour to the seafront area in the vicinity of Southsea Castle were
completed.

Southsea rock armour landing areas 
 
2. The positions of the rock dumps are marked by a series of 5 lit yellow special marker buoys. A separate KHM
NAVWARN will be issued with positions and light characteristics when these buoys are laid. Mariners are warned not
to navigate close to the shore in this area as depths may be shallower than charted during rock armour operations.

Chartlet showing approximate positions of marker buoys (not to be used for navigation) 



 
3. LNTM 35/22 is hereby superseded. 
 

 

Sunday 01 Jan 2023 

N J RANDALL 
King's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


